
Summer
2024

Reward Assembly

Attendance:

KS1: 2M – 95%

KS2:  5S  - 95%   

Value of the week:  HONESTY

Reading Cup: 

KS1: 3H – 80%
KS2:  6K – 73%

This attendance is close to 
National, well done!

Message of the week

This is a very busy time of year at school and we part of that is the final summer term 
assessments.  Well done to all of the children who have worked really hard during this time. 

The children have shown real determination even when faced with challenges.

Thanks to our families this week in supporting your child/children we have seen some truly 
amazing progress across every year group.

Please could you continue to encourage your child/children to read everyday, practice their 
Times Tables and complete homework.

Thank you for all of your continual support.

Important Dates-

Monday 24th June-

Reception Sports Day-

2:00 -3:00pm

Wednesday 19th June- Stay & Play 

Baby & Toddler Group- 8:45 – 10:45-

The Crescent families & Community

Friday 28th June- Sports Day-

KS1- 9;00-11:00AM

KS2- 1:30-3:00PM

Passport Trips 
Exciting visits and inspiring visitors are an entitlement of every child within our family of 

schools, and we actively encourage creativity and innovation in providing these 
experiences.

The Pioneer Academy have started a crowdfunding project to raise funds for this very 
worthwhile cause and further details can be found here –

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/pioneer-pupil-passport.  

Please support The Crescent Primary school by making your donation to come directly to us 
rather than to the wider Trust pot, please indicate this when you donate by naming our 

school.

https://www.crowdfunder.co.uk/p/pioneer-pupil-passport


Check out our learning gallery:

ELP- The children used our playground to 

show 'right and left' in Maths.

Year 1-As part of their research, the 

children went outside into the playground 

to investigate the different types of trees. 

Year 3 - The children have been using 

secondary sources in history to find out 

information about Skara Brae.

Year 4 – Celebrating the end of 

assessment week after putting in all of 

their hard work! 

Year 6 - participated in a 

RASASC workshop in school as part of 

The Crescent’s Relationship and Health 

Education (RHE) Curriculum.

Nurture Group- The children were using 

their good listening skills to draw a giraffe.

Reception- Have been learning how to create artwork 

using different media; making a sunflower picture using 

tissue paper, wool, fabric and pipe cleaners.

Year 2- In Maths they have been finding1/3 of objects.

Year 5 –As part of the children's learning in science this 

week they drew half their face as an art portrait and the 

other half to include characteristics they had inherited from 

family members.

CALAT Family Learning-

Well done! to our families at The 

Crescent who have successfully 

completed the Family English 

course work!!!!!!

Baby & Toddler Group- Mrs 

Cope having fun at this week’s 

Play & Stay with the children 

& families.


